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Background

First-of-its-kind legislation specifically designed to protect children from exposure to lead in drinking water 
in schools and child care centers.

Signed into law October 2023

part of the state’s efforts to protect its residents from lead exposure in the wake of the water crisis in Flint 

Requires schools and child care centers to develop a drinking water management plan, install 
lead-reducing filters on at least one drinking water station per every 100 school occupants, and test filtered 
water regularly, every year for schools and every two years for child care centers.

Must comply by October 2025 for child care centers and June 2026 for schools



To Dos and Timelines

Item In Process Complete Notes

Drinking Water 
Management Plan

 Summer 2025

Filter Selection Fall 2025 
(Install)

Tap Signage ✅
Filter Replacement 

Plan
✅

Sampling Plan ✅ ERG Partnership



Filter First Grant (Funding) 



Testing, Transparency

Annual required testing to be 
approx. $10,000 per year.

Okemos Schools Environmental 
Website:
opsenvironmental.net



Questions?


